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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Russell, Kaylee
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 10:03 AM
To: Kathryn Houchins; Logsdon, Jeremy
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Student Teaching University Supervisor Introduction

That sounds great to me! I hope you all have a Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Kathryn Houchins <kathryn.houchins@warren.kyschools.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2024 9:37:59 AM 
To: Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> 
Cc: Russell, Kaylee <kaylee.russell975@topper.wku.edu> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Student Teaching University Supervisor Introduction  
  
Kaylee is coming to school next week for us to meet. What if we let you know after that if we need to 
Zoom?  
 
I look forward to working with you again! Have a great long weekend! 

Katie Houchins 
English Teacher 
South Warren High School | 270-467-7500 
Click here to Schedule a Senior Conference. 
 
 
On Tue, Nov 26, 2024 at 5:24 PM Logsdon, Jeremy <jeremy.logsdon@wku.edu> wrote: 

Let’s try this again with the right email! 

  

From: Logsdon, Jeremy  
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 5:22 PM 
To: Russell, Kaylee <kaylee.russell975@topper.wku.edu> 
Cc: katie.houchins@warren.kyschools.us 
Subject: Student Teaching University Supervisor Introduction 

  

Kaylee, 
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I am writing to formally introduce myself to you and your mentor teacher. My name is Dr. Logsdon, and I 
will be your university supervisor for your student teaching experience. Ms. Houchins and I have had a 
student teacher in common before. Have you all met each other? If we would like to Zoom and have a 
conversation at some point in the next two months, I am very open to that. Otherwise, I’ll reach out to 
you around the first of the year to set up my first observation of your teaching in Ms. Houchins’ class.  

  

Please let me know if you have any question whatsoever as this process moves forward! I am here to 
assist all of you in whatever way I can. 

  

Thanks, 

Dr. Logsdon 

  

  

Dr. Jeremy Logsdon 

Director, WKU Center for Literacy 

Assistant Professor, School of Teacher Education 

Libraries, Informatics, & Technology in Education 

Gary A. Ransdell Hall 1073B 

270.745.2207 

 

  

 
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential 
information that is legally privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any 
review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply 
e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 


